
April 17th PTA Evening Minutes 
7:30pm Flocktown MPR 

 
Attendance:  Nicole Carey, Aimee Stabbert, Bylinda Brown, Alicia Hade, Danielle Mungiello, 
Alicia Lippay, Meredith Castro, Christine Szrom, Cindy Zederbaum, Erin Karl 
 
Alicia discussed and sent around monthly financials.  Currently have raised more than projected 
and we have spent less than projected on the budget.  The PTA may end the year with a 
surplus of around $5000, not counting the end of the year events such as carnival, 5th 
recognition, book fair, teacher recognition.  
 
Tricky Tray brought in an additional $12,800. 
 
Discussed the interest by the school administration for increasing the Chromebooks, the 
teacher’s need for the chromebooks as well as much discussion regarding parents concerns. 
Some of those concerns include how to manage the use of chromebooks in class curriculum 
and not using the books as a “crutch”.  Mr. Craver would like to have 1:1 in the 5th grade 
upcoming class which would be 75.  That would be around a $18,300 cost. 
 
Information and handouts were giving about various new fundraisers. Nicole talked about 80% 
of the incoming PTA budget should come from 2 major fundraiser raising a minimum of 10K 
each and 20% on the budget coming from smaller fundraisers 2-3 in the year raising a minimum 
of $1k each. 
 
Upcoming Events:  Family Bingo Night, Talent Show, Staff Appreciation.  Help needed for Bingo 
night and donations still need for Staff Appreciation on May 10th. 


